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NOTE: 
IN THE INTERESTS OF ECONOMY, DELEGATES ARE KINDLY REMINDED TO BRING THEIR 

OWN COPIES OF DOCUMENTS TO THE MEETING 

Agenda Item 5.8 Review of Implementation of the ASCOBANS 
Triennial Work Plan (2007-2009) 
 

Addressing of Threats, in particular bycatch, 
noise, pollution and ship strikes 

Document 5-11 The harbour porpoise in the southern 
North Sea: Abundance, threats, and 
research & management proposals  

Action Requested • Take note of the report 

Submitted by IFAW 

 
 
 



 

 

Note of the Submitting Organization 
 
At the initiative of IFAW, experts from the Royal Netherlands Institute for Sea Research (NIOZ) 
and the Royal Belgian Institute of Natural Sciences (RBINS) have for the first time compiled 
harbour porpoise sightings and stranding data, up to the latest 2007 figures. The added value of 
analysing data from Belgium and The Netherlands in parallel is obvious, showing similar trends 
and complementary results. The authors discuss threats, research- and management proposals 
for the species in the southern North Sea. 
 
The full report can be downloaded on the IFAW website 
(http://www.ifaw.org/ifaw_european_union/save_animals/porpoises/harbour_porpoise.php). 
 




